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              8th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 
 
As you will be aware, next Friday is Children in Need.  We are proud to again be participating in this and aim to raise as 
much money for this worthy cause. 
 
The plan for the day is as follows: 
 

 It is to be a non-school uniform day: children can wear their own clothes / Pudsey outfits for the donation of £1. 
 

 Each class will have the opportunity to take part in the Children in Need Annual Duck Race!  For a suggested donation 
of £2, children can choose the name of a duck and then watch the televised broadcast of the duck race to find out 
who the winner is!  Certificates will be given to the winners.  See 
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraising/the-duck-race-sweepstake/ for more details! 

 
 

 After the success of last year’s ‘Bake Off’, we have decided to once again invite you to take part in this competition to 
help raise money for Children in Need. 

 
The rules are simple: 

1. Cakes must be home-made in order to be judged; 
2. They can be one large cake or individual cup-cake style cakes; 
3. They can be decorated in any way! 
4. All cakes entered into the competition will then be sold off at the end of the day in the hall.  

 
Please clearly label cakes and cake trays/tins with your child’s name and class.  There will be winners for: 
 

 Nursery and Reception 

 KS1 (Yr1 & Yr2) 

 Lower KS2 (Yr3 & 4) 

 Upper KS2 (Yr5 & 6) 
 
A small prize will be awarded to the winners before the end of the day and they will be announced via social media.  They 
will be judged for their effort and creativity!  We were inundated by so many amazing cake creations last year and raised 
over £500!   Cakes will then be on sale at the end of the day in the hall so please come along and join us! 
 
Kindest regards 
 
Mrs Whitehouse  

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraising/the-duck-race-sweepstake/
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Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 


